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Maine is already struggling with PFAS contamination in the air and soil and products 
imposed on the people of this state by its government and we don't want anymore of 
this. Corporate profits cannot be allowed to destroy and pollute our shared air, water, 
earth and our bodies.  We are literally drowning in plastic refuse that has now been 
found within ours and our children's brains & blood. There are viable alternates to 
plastic bags that can be used like nontoxic, nonpolluting containers made from 
mushrooms, hemp and other materials.  Please vote no to LD56, LD69 & LD1122


